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Addendum Notice –  Cafeteria Plan Administrator 
 

The City of Carlsbad has had a number of requests for additional information and been asked a number 
of questions regarding RFP 2017-06.   
 
We are in the process of gathering this information and preparing it for distribution as well as answering 
any questions that are not addressed by the provision of additional data.   
 
Due to the extensive delay in providing the information requested and to allow adequate time for all 
interested parties to prepare a response, the City of Carlsbad will be extending the due date for this RFP 
until May 19th by 5:00 p.m. (MDT) 
 

New Due Date:   May 19th by 5:00 p.m. (MDT) 
 
If you have submitted questions and/or requests for additional information, please rest assured 
that the City of Carlsbad is doing everything in its power to respond as soon as possible.  You 
questions will be answered shortly. 

 
 
Matt Fletcher 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Carlsbad 
575-234-7905 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 575-234-7905 or email me 
at msfletcher@cityofcarlsbadnm.com. 
 
Please return a signed copy of this addendum notice with your bid. 
 
 
X______________________________                      Date: ____________________ 

Name of Representative 
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